
From: John McCowen <mccowen@mendocinocounty.org>
To: <vanhagenk@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 6/17/2019 6:43 AM
Subject: Fwd: WE DO NOT WANT THE HARRIS QUARRY EXPANSION OR NEW ASPHALT PLANT PROJECT FAST-TRACKED!

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Marya Legrand" <marya@pacific.net>
Date: June 16, 2019 at 10:53:40 PM PDT
To: "Carre Brown" <browncj@mendocinocounty.org>
Cc: "Dan Gjerde" <gjerde@mendocinocounty.org>, "John McCowen" <mccowen@mendocinocounty.org>, "John Haschak"
<haschakj@mendocinocounty.org>, "Ted Williams" <williamst@mendocinocounty.org>, "" <cynthia2@sonic.net>
Subject: WE DO NOT WANT THE HARRIS QUARRY EXPANSION OR NEW ASPHALT PLANT PROJECT FAST-
TRACKED!

All Supervisors should DENY the “Original Jurisdiction of Land Use" application, because this is
NOT an urgent/special/emergency situation, and so this is neither an appropriate nor necessary use
of County Code. 

There is NO REASON the project application cannot go through normal project channels. The
citizens of Mendocino County deserve to have adequate time to analyze and be included in the
decisions about this project that will significantly affect their health and safety, now, and for decades
into the future!  

Marya Legrand,
Registered, voting, retired, citizen of Mendocino County since 1978.
Redwood Valley, 95470, CA  
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